
Harvest Festival 

 

           
 

 

Many thanks to all those who gave so 

generously to our collection for food for 

the homeless. 

 

This is a worthy cause and, as always, your 

kindness and generosity is so appreciated. 
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Alter Servers 

 
Father Michael had asked for volunteers 

to be alter servers amongst out older 

children.  Anyone interested should let 

myself or Father Michael know. 

 
 

First Holy Communion and Confirmation          

 
Our Year 4 are the first year group to make their First Holy Communion and Confirmation 

within the same service under the new sacramental arrangements. 

They have made an excellent start to their preparations and we are extremely grateful to 

Father Michael and Martin Curley for preparing the children and running First Holy 

Communion workshops throughout the year. 

 

 

 Yr 6 Winmarleigh Hall  

Residential 
At the beginning of September our Year 6 

went to Winmarleigh Hall in Lancashire.  They 

had a fabulous time experiencing lots of 

different exciting outdoor activities. 

 

On their return, they delivered an excellent 

assembly for their parents showing them the 

highlights and sharing photos and memories of 

their trip. 

 

I am certain they will remember this time for 

many years to come. 

                

A reminder that we have Parents Evening 

on Wednesday 17th October 3:15pm – 

6:00pm. 

Please contact your child’s teacher if you 

need to arrange an alternative time or date.  

We look forward to seeing you then.  

Thank you to all our parents and carers for 

you support here at St John’s. 

  

 

Thank you to all our parents and carers for 


